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Disco Fever!!! 

Loud music, sweets, crisps, a rose, and 
foam—what more can I say?!!! 

What a fun evening we had last night 
with our Valentine’s disco. The children 

had a fab time, and were     
brilliantly behaved at our first 

disco for 3 years! 

A massive thank you to Lydia 
Simper for organising and all 

the staff and parents who 
came to help. We can’t do it 

without you. 

The most important part of the evening was to have fun—and we know 
the children did that! We also managed to raise £249.79, which is a 
lovely amount to raise, and will go towards further plans to improve 

our outside space.  

New playground markings have now been booked in for over the Easter 
holidays, as a result of money raised through FHEPS. Really looking   

forward to seeing those! 

 

 

 

 

 DATE EVENT 

Tues 14th February Reception parents meal—11.45 

Friday 17th February Break up for half term 

Monday 27th February Return from half term 

Thursday 2nd March World Book Day. Bedtime story event 
in school for children and parents. 
5.30pm—6.30pm 

Friday 10th March Class 3 Parent Conversations 

Tuesday 14th March Class 4 and 5 Parent Conversations 

Wednesday 15th March Class 1 and 2 Parent Conversations 

Friday 31st March Break up for Easter 

Monday 17th April Return after Easter 

Mondays 1st and 8th May National Bank Holidays 

W/b Tues 9th May Year 6 SATs week 

Friday 26th May Break up for half term 

 

 

 

Being: Respectful, Resilient, Responsible,  

Reflective, Resourceful       

Well done to: 

  Class 1:  Maisy—being resilient  

 

  Class 2: Flora—being respectful  

 

  Class 3: Pavan—being reflective  

  

  Class 4: Logan—being resourceful  

 

 Class 5: Callum—being resourceful 

Ordering sandwiches at lunchtime:                                                                   
Link to order:  https://forms.office.com/e/0rehayRB8E  

Online Safety 

Please do look at the newsletter which I sent out this week. It is also 
stored on our Online Safety page on our website:    http://
www.highercallprimary.co.uk/school-information/online-safety 

Here’s Class 5 learning about spread-
sheet formulae on our school lap-
tops. We have T&W filtering in place 
and monitoring software to keep our 
children safe. 

Maths Workshop 

Thank you if you were able to attend 
our workshop last Friday afternoon. It 
was good to be able to share infor-
mation about how we use Maths 

Shed and TTRS to improve fluency in maths facts. If you weren't 
able to attend—please do look at our website at the presenta-
tion, and in general at the information about maths on that 
curriculum page.         http://www.highercallprimary.co.uk/
curriculum/teaching-mathematics 

Next week: Reception Parents—school dinner: Valentines Day! 

Thank you to those of you who have completed the form to say you will 
be joining your child for lunch on Tuesday 14th February.  

Please can you ensure that you send in the money for BEFORE the date. 

Parent Conversation dates 

Please note that the days for Parent Conversations have been set—and 
are in the calendar above. As usual you will be able to book your 

meetings through the online platform, and a letter will come out with 
plenty of notice. 

Chill Club bookings for Spring 2 

Please note that a letter came home earlier this week with a link for 
Chill and Breakfast Club bookings for after half term. Please do book on 

so we can set this up for you in advance. All coach led clubs will       
continue as these book for the term. 
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